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To Whom It May Concern:
Please remove homeschoolers from the language in LD 1343 and LD 1426.  As a 
homeschool parent I have made the choice to homeschool my child and that includes paying 
for all of her educational needs.  
Publicly funding homeschool would take away our choices in how we educate our children; 
we don't choose to homeschool our children so that the state can dictate how and what we 
teach our children.  We homeschool our children to give our children the freedom to learn by 
following their interests and using curriculums that best fit their learning styles.
I urge the committee to vote "Ought Not To Pass"
Thank you for your time,
Wendy Coffin


